
Paper 5: Response from Chair of Scrutiny Committee to HWR letter of 17 June 

2022 

From: Cllr Gale Waller <GWaller@rutland.gov.uk>  

Sent: 17 June 2022 16:36 

To: Tracey Allan-Jones <tracey.allanjones@healthwatchrutland.co.uk>; Governance 

<G@rutland.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Dental issues in Rutland 

Tracey, 

 

Would you please thank Janet for her letter. We tried getting those responsible for 

commissioning dentistry to a meeting of the Adult and Health Scrutiny Committee 

under our old arrangements and subsequently to a meeting in July of the Overview 

and Scrutiny Committee. We have been unsuccessful. We are, however, expecting 

someone to attend our September meeting. Therefore, at our July meeting we will 

be reviewing data related to dentistry and formulating the approach we intend to 

take in September. It would be helpful if Janet could attend as an expert witness 

and give us the highlights of the result of your poll for, say, no more than 5 minutes 

then be available to answer any questions members might have. The meeting is 7 

July starting at 7pm. 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

Gale Waller 

Councillor, Normanton Ward 

Rutland County Council 


